
        
    

KING’S KORNER 

At our Board meeting, we 
discussed the situation in Texas 
with hurricane Harvey. We also 
talked about the request to give 
to LCIF for disaster relief. We 

debated the possibility of yet another hurricane 
and the possibility of additional need. I am so 
proud to say we voted to give $1,000.00 to LCIF, 
and that if needed we'll do the same again. 
Nothing is more basic then stepping up when 
our fellow citizens need our help. We also 
agreed to increase our Beacon Lodge support 
by another $800.00.  This was possible because 
of a donation we received from Marchese 
Opticians. 
 
Governor Wayne has asked we bring clothes 
and shoes to our next meeting to support 
Veterans. I asked all of you to bring either new 
or lightly used clothes and shoes to help 
Veterans who are down on their luck. 
 
We have important fund raising events coming 
up, and I encourage you to get involved so we 
can keep up our mission of helping those who 
need it. We have the Golf Outing, White Cane 
and Outback coming in the fall. 
 
Some really fine work that speaks volumes 
about us, we serve. 
 

King Lion Joe  
 

 

 

NEXT DINNER MEETING 
September 12th, 6:30 PM* 

 
Anthony’s Ristorante 
Drexeline Shopping Center 

4990 State Rd., Drexel Hill, PA 

Cost $25 
Dress Code Business Casual 

 
 

DISTRICT 
GOVERNOR’S 

NIGHT 
 

Wayne Bickel 
District 14A District Governor 

 
 

DG Wayne is a member of the Philadelphia 
Northeast Lions Club 

 
 

*Please be there By 6:15 To facilitate the menu 
selection and food preparation process 

 

IMPORTANT! NOTIFY FRANK UDICIOUS IF YOU ARE ATTENDING 

EITHER BY EMAIL (mludicious@verizon.net ) OR PHONE (610-

328-9075) 
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LIONS’ CALENDAR 

 

Sept 12 Dinner meeting at Anthony’s, 6:30 PM.  
District Governor’s Night, DG Wayne 
Bickel 

Sept 21 Breakfast mtg, 8:30AM at the Country 
Squire Diner, W. Chester Pike and Sproul 
Rd., Broomall 

Sept 26 Dinner meeting at Anthony’s, 6:30 PM.  
SHS Chicago Band Experience 

Oct 3 Board mtg, St. Matthews, 6:30 PM 
Oct 10 Dinner meeting at Anthony’s, 6:30 PM.  

Driver Safety Program 
Oct 24 Dinner meeting at Anthony’s, 6:30 PM.  

Medicare enrollment information 
Nov 7 Board mtg, St. Matthews, 6:30 PM 
Nov 14 Dinner meeting at Anthony’s, 6:30 PM.  

Ministerium Night 
Nov 28 Nevelairs Blind Singing Group 

 

RECENT EVENTS 
 

 
 

Angelina De Carie, a member of the PA All-State Band that we sent to 

Chicago for the convention presented some cookies to the Lions as a 

token of their appreciation. 

 

BREAKFAST MEETING 
 

Danielle Di Zebba will make a presentation with her 

dog, Waffle, who provides therapy to ailing adults.  

Breakfast starts at 8AM and costs $10.  It is 

important to let Tom Citro know if you are coming, 

tcitro@comcast.net or 610-328-9886. 
 

EMPTY PILL BOTTLE CONTAINERS AND 

STAMP COLLECTIONS 

 

Kathy Lawless will be taking over collections of 
empty pill bottles and cancelled stamps. 

 

LIONS CLUBS INTERNATIONAL 

FOUNDATION 

 

The LCIF Disaster Relief grant program provides 

financial support to Lions and their partners engaged 

in natural disaster preparedness, response and 

recovery efforts. Disaster Preparedness grants offer 

US$5,000 to US$10,000 to districts interested in 

partnering with local authorities and other 

community organizations to plan and prepare for 

future disaster relief efforts. Community Recovery 

grants provide up to US$20,000 for short-term clean-

up and repair efforts in situations where other 

organizations have already addressed immediate 

needs. 

 

Lions Clubs International, through our Foundation 

(LCIF), has responded with an emergency 

catastrophe grant in the amount of US$100,000 for 

Hurricane Harvey relief. The grant will allow Lions in 

the area of impact to provide life-saving supplies of 

food, water, blankets and other necessities. 

 

 

LIONS’ LINES 
Remember, past Lions Lines are available on our web site, 

www.springfieldlionsclub.org.  Please send all material for the Lions’ Lines to 

Walt Young.  Email is preferred (wtcayoung@verizon.net).  Material must be 

received no later than the Wednesday before the dinner meeting and may be 

edited for space and content. 
  


